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From: Chris Meachen

Sent: 30 May 2018 10:12

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother valley railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge order)
Dear sirs,

I write in support of the above scheme, which I feel will bring additional prosperity to the district while
substantially reducing the number of visitors arriving by car.

I don't see anything dangerous about building one new level crossing & reinstating two old ones, as the risk
factor lies in the speed of main line rail traffic, not relevant to a line operated under a light railway order.
It's also possible that the scheme will bring a few much-needed jobs to the area.

This project has been known about for many years, & the objectors will have had ample opportunity to
express their objections at the appropriate time.

I urge you to give your support to this unique railway.

Sincerely,

Chris Meachen,
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